Review of Classics

University Procedures for the Review of Units and Programs call for reports and action plans to
be forwarded to the Planning and Budget Committee for consideration in respect of planning and
budget. PBC is also to receive a report on progress towards implementation of the action plan
one year after submission.

Upon completion of the report on Classics, PBC wishes to compliment the Department on the
constructive approach it has taken to the report of the review panel. Some more particular

observations follow:

o Careful and effective consideration has already been given to recommendations
pertaining to the review of Classics programs and courses, including cross listings.

o In the context of the Strategic Framework and the achievements of the Department,
consideration would reasonably be given to developing a niche for a doctoral program.

. Particular attention should be given to stable administrative leadership.

. The progress report of the action plan is requested by December, 2002.



